
To whom it may concern, 

I write in support of the Poowong/Loch/Nyora Sewerage Scheme. 

This scheme was first raised as a solution to the health issues caused by open drains in these three 
towns. 

I cannot believe that these health issues are now being disregarded. 

As I recall it was serious types of bacteria that were found in the street drains of these towns. 

I can say from personal experience that the smell is often serious as well. 

I believe it would be highly detrimental for the Victorian Government to allow this scheme to end. 
Surely an identified health risk of this nature cannot be ignored. 

Yours sincerely 

Desirae Hancock 


